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Executive Summary 
¶ Maintaining HIGH standards 

¶ Work@Home Programme (NEW) 

 

Kia ora koutou  

vǳƻǘŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪ Χ άWe should never forget what we all have in common and that is at some point in our 
ƭƛŦŜΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŦŀŎŜ ŀŘǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ ƛǘΩǎ ƴƻǘ ŀ ƳŀǘǘŜǊ ƻŦ ƛŦΣ ōǳǘ ǿƘŜƴΦ !ƴŘ ǿƘŜƴ ŀŘǾŜǊǎƛǘȅ ǎǘǊƛƪŜǎΣ ƛǘΩǎ ƴƻǘ ŀōƻǳǘ ǿƘŀǘ 
happenǎ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƛƭƭ ŘŜǘŜǊƳƛƴŜ ƻǳǊ ŘŜǎǘƛƴȅΣ ƛǘΩǎ ŀōƻǳǘ Ƙƻǿ ǿŜ ǊŜŀŎǘ ǘƻ ǿƘŀǘ ƘŀǇǇŜƴǎ !ƴŘ ǎƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ǘƛƳŜǎΣ ƛǘϥƭƭ 
be about staying the courseέ  - BJ Gallagher 

If the weekend has escaped you, tis Monday, tis Week Two of Term Two and we are in still at Level Four of 
the COVID-19 Lockdown.  It is not the time to become complacent and let our guard down, it is the time to 
stay on course and maintain those high standards that have kept us safe to date.  

This weekΩs HPS Distance Learning Programme | Work@Home Programme (NEW) is available to all school 
families through the school website, Skool Loop App, email, GOOGLE and Seesaw.   

https://hororata.ultranet.school.nz/Web/110/ 

A BIG shout out to the parents working hard at home keeping our little angels safe, happy and learning.  As 
I mentioned last week, schools build upon the successful learning provided in the home by parents.  
Parents and teachers working together in partnership will help children achieve success (Alison Dewsbury).   

Child/ren will be able to connect with their teachers for support daily, and teachers will respond to children 
and parent correspondence between 9.00am - 12.00pm weekdays.  Please encourage your children to 
communicate with their teachers for help, rather than doing this yourself.  We encourage student agency 
as this is a big part of our school cultureΧ life is a lot less stressful if you follow these simple steps.  

Remember, whatever children hear, see and do at home, they soak up and learn from it.  The work set by 
teachers is designed to support everything you are doing already at home, not to replace it.  Your main role 
is to decide what learning will look like for your kids at home, how you can best achieve it as a family and 
when is the best time to do it? 

Finally, letΩs not get distracted by the possible announcements today of the country moving from Level 4 to 
Level 3 lockdown.  This does not mean that family, school or community life will return to normal, nor does 
it mean that school gates will be flung open on Thursday and children will be able to resume learning at 
school.  We are living a new normal now and life for us all will be a little different until we are confident 
that we have conquered COVID-19Χ watch this space! 

He aha te mea nui, i te ao? He tangata, he tangata, he tangata. 
What is the most important thing in the world? 'Tis people, 'tis people, tis people. 

bƎņ ƳƛƘƛ ƴǳƛ 

Marty Gameson (Principal - Tumuaki)  

https://hororata.ultranet.school.nz/Web/110/




   



   



 


